
AGENDA 

 
CONNECTICUT BOARD OF EXAMINERS OF EMBALMERS 

AND FUNERAL DIRECTORS 
 

Thursday, December 3, 2020 at 9:30 AM 
Department of Public Health 

410 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
 
I. OPEN FORUM 
 
 
II. MINUTES 
 Review and approval of the minutes from the September 1, 2020 meeting. 
 
 
III. NEW BUSINESS 
 License Reinstatement Application Review – Robin Carter 
  Presented by Fran Manna. License and Applications Analyst 
 
IV. EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 Confidential Attorney/Client communication with the Office of the  Attorney General 
 
 
V. SCHEDULE MEETING DATES FOR 2021 
 
 
VI. ADDITIONAL AGENDA ITEMS 
 
 
ADJOURN 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 This meeting will be held by video conference.  
 

Board of Examiners for Embalmers and Funeral Directors via Microsoft Teams meeting 
Join on your computer or mobile app 

Click here to join the meeting 
 

Or call in (audio only) 
+1 860-840-2075 - Phone Conference ID: 380 430 222# 

 
 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_N2M4YTQ3NDctMzQ0Zi00NmE5LTg1ZWEtYmZiZGQ4NjA0Y2Iz%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22118b7cfa-a3dd-48b9-b026-31ff69bb738b%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22735c43f2-4aee-4b5f-b05e-0c535078f579%22%7d
tel:+18608402075,,380430222# 


The following minutes are draft minutes which are subject to revision and which have not yet been adopted by the Board. 
 

The Connecticut Board of Examiners of Embalmers and Funeral Directors held a meeting on 
September 1, 2020. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Darrell L. McClam, Embalmer, Chairman 
     Frank W. Carmon, IV, Embalmer 
     Agnes Pier 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: Gerald Bosak, Jr., Embalmer 
 
ALSO PRESENT:   Jeffrey A. Kardys, Board Liaison 
     Alfreda Gaither, Hearing Officer 

 
The meeting convened at 9:36 a.m. 
 
I. OPEN FORUM 

None 
 
II. MINUTES 

The June 4, 2020minutes were reviewed and approved on a motion by Ms. Pier, seconded by Mr. 
Carmon. 

 
III. ADJOURNMENT 

There was no further business and the meeting was adjourned at 9:41 a.m. on a motion by Mr. 
Carmon, seconded by Ms. Pier. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Darrell L. McClam - Chairman 
Board of Examiners of Embalmers and Funeral Directors 

 












